
Human Resources: Covid-19 FAQ 

 

Q: I am a student worker, graduate assistant, or student working with faculty. Who should I contact 

for Covid related questions? 

A: All students will contact health services for Covid related questions.  

Q: I am a student that has been quarantined. My departments supervisor for whom I work on campus 

informed me that I still must come into work. Is this correct? 

A: No. Individuals who have been quarantined by health services, public health, and/or HR must remain 

isolated until the designated release date. All inquires regarding isolation for students should be 

directed to health services. All inquires related to faculty and staff should be directed to human 

resources.  

Q: I have a cough, but not a fever. Should I quarantine and not come to work? 

A: Symptoms vary from person to person. Faculty and staff should contact HR immediately when 

symptoms appear. Employees should notify their direct supervisors/department chair regarding class 

schedule changes, and absence from work. If employees test and are quarantined by outside medical 

professionals, employees must notify HR immediately.  

Q: I tested positive and then tested negative twice. Can I return to work?  

A: No. If an employee receives a positive test result, they should not test again for a minimum of 3 

months.  

Q: My spouse/partner/household member tested positive. Can I return after 14 days? 

A: Depends. Based on how effectively you can fully isolate from the positive case will determine your 

quarantine period. The quarantine period can range from 14 to 24 days. Please contact HR immediately 

upon learning of contacts positive status.  

 

 

 


